
EASTER RAFFLE  

&  

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
 

Friends of Ash Lea School are holding an Easter Raffle. Prizes will Include 
various Easter eggs, chocolate hampers and more... 

On Friday 24th March there will be a non-uniform day in exchange for each child 
sending a chocolate donation into school for our raffle. 

Donations can include Easter eggs, box of chocs, chocolate bars, chocolate 
hamper or selection box or anything chocolate as long as it is new, in-date and 
unopened. Please send in as soon as you can and no later than 24th of March 
please. 

To buy your raffle tickets, please return the completed counterfoils and 
payment to the office by the date below. Extra tickets available upon request. 

 

Important Dates: 

Ticket returns and chocolate donations: By Friday 24th March 

Raffle Draw date: Monday 27th March 

Non-School Uniform Date: Friday 24th March 

 

Tickets are £1 each and must be returned to school with payment no later than 
the morning of Friday 24th with the raffle being drawn on Monday 27th 
March.  

Please include the Ash Lea pupils name on the stub/counterfoil to make 
returning of prizes easier. Thankyou 

Payment 

Payment is by cash or cheque returned with the ticket stubs/counterfoils in your envelope 
to the school office.  

Cheques to be made payable to ‘Friends of Ash Lea School’.   


